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 Class Size Bargaining Update 2022 
Class Size MOU Ratified & Ready for New Year! 

When school starts in August, class sizes will be significantly lower due to a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) ratified by members. 97 percent voted yes to the MOU in today’s tally. 

 Yes 593 

 No 21 

The State Budget is expected to be adopted by July1 . Bargaining will continue with deliberations on Article 

IV. Hours and Assignments, Article VIII. Class Size, Article XII. Wages, and a new article on Community Schools.  
 

 

The Bargaining Team spent the 

last days of school negotiating 

the 2022-2023 Class Size MOU. 

The language guarantees 

smaller classes, tight timelines 

for exceptions, and payment for 

overages.  

Bargaining Chairperson Paul 

Chavez (SHS) is surrounded by 

his team: Lisa Quemada (MHS), 

Jennifer Gonzalez (CDS), 

Gabriela Orozco-Gonzalez 

(MGE), and Myra Pasquier (SUI).  

MTA Awarded Community School Grant 
The Association was awarded a State and Lo-

cal Project Grant from the NEA Center for 

Professional Excellence & Student Learning. 

The $75,000 award will be used to further 

the development of community schools with-

in the District.  

 

 

The MTA Office will be  

closed Monday, June 22 in 

celebration of Juneteenth  

and July 11-22. 


